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IEEE802.15.SG3a Opening Report

1. Between Monterey and Kaua’i we conducted work on documents via email and conference calls.  The technical subcommittee worked on the Technical Requirements (02104) and on the Selection Criteria (02105) via email.  The channel model subcommittee held two conference calls to work on channel model issues (ref. 02/443r0) and the newly formed down-selection committee held an organizational conference call ... see document 02/449r0 for more detail.

2.  During the Kaua’i meeting we will be holding four more sessions for editing on 02104 and 02105 (Wed and Thru).  The goal is to have these two documents ready to be forwarded to the task group (TG3a) in January, assuming we achieve task group status.

3. We’ll be continuing work on the down-selection process with sessions scheduled for Tuesday and Thursday.

4. The channel model subcommittee will be holding two sessions on Tuesday to work on channel model issues.  The subcommittee is making good progress with general agreement on a multi-path model and a path-loss model.

5. We’ll be having three special sessions: 

· Tuesday 8 AM - joint session with IEEE802.19 on coexistence issues

· Wednesday at 1 PM we’ll be holding a special session on alternate PHY-MAC enhancement issues

· Thursday at 3:30 PM the chair elect of TG3a will be leading a discussion on the CFP/CFI and also on future schedule issues
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